
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

  

   APRIL 23, 2024 
  

WHEN: 4TH TUESDAY IN APRIL 
 
The Office of School Bus Safety is 
excited to participate in National 
School Bus Driver Appreciation 
Day each year beginning in 2024!  
 
All county offices, school districts, 
school bus contractors, parents, 
and students are encouraged to 
extend their appreciation to the 
school bus drivers. Students are 
our most precious cargo, and the 
school bus driver plays a crucial 
role in their success. Anyone can 
drive a car, but it takes someone 
truly special to drive a school bus. 
 
THANK YOU TO ALL OF THE 
SCHOOL BUS DRIVERS IN NJ! 
 


